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This bill is another attempt to suppress Oregons citizens to be able to have access to 

their second Amendment rights. This would effectively and immediately stop all gun 

sales in the state of Oregon, as well as force many gun shops to go out of business. 

Overall this bill seems to conflict with not just our second amendment rights, but our 

rights as Oregonians.. Please consider all of us who rely on this industry to put food 

on our table and jobs in circulation.  


